Dear usmnews.net

Dear usmnews.net,

Can we expect more in the "Does Evil Lurk in Our Community" series? The warnings are welcome.

By the way, I have printed copies on my home computer and have been quietly circulating them to colleagues.

Name withheld

Dear Name withheld,

You can expect more in the series.

By way of reminder to our other readers, use of your University owned computer or the University network, is not protected. Emails and use of a University computer can be monitored without a court order or without being disclosed to you.